
REDISTRICTING COMMITTEE 
October 12, 2021 

 

The Redistricting Committee convened at 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 12, 2021, in the County Board 

Room at 181 West Seminary Street and via videoconference and teleconference. 

 

Committee members present included: Bob Frank, Shaun Murphy-Lopez, Bobbi Ann Goplin, Dorothy 

Thompson, and John Poole. Susie Hauri, Aaron Joyce, Alan Lins and Chad Cosgrove were absent. 

 

Others present included:  Derek Kalish, County Clerk; Lynn Newkirk, GIS Technician; Tammy 

Wheelock, Deputy County Clerk. 

  

1. Call to order: Vice Chair, Murphy-Lopez called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 

2. Proof of notification: Kalish verified that the meeting had been properly noticed.  

 

3. Agenda approval: Motion by Thompson, second by Poole for approval of agenda. All ayes, motion 

carried. 

 

4. Approve Minutes from Previous Meeting: Motion by Poole, second by Goplin to approve minutes 

from September 20, 2021 meeting. All ayes, motion carried. 

  
5. Discussion and Possible Action on the Tentative Plan: Kalish updated committee on the tentative 

plan, noted that it was approved by County Board and reviewed the steps needed to complete the 

Final Plan. Kalish reviewed resolution templates provided to all municipalities. Newkirk and Kalish 

explained the redistricting process for the establishment of wards and the boundaries that define them.  

Newkirk noted a change made to the Supervisory Districts in Rockbridge as it was discovered that a 

logging road was used as a boundary when it should not have been. 

 

6. Future Agenda Items: None noted by committee members.  

 

The next meeting will be the Redistricting Public Hearing on Monday, October 25, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

in the County Board Room, 181 W. Seminary Street, Richland Center, WI 53581, and via 

videoconference and teleconference. 

 

7.  Adjourn: Motion by Goplin, second by Frank to adjourn at 5:27 p.m. All ayes, motion carried. 

 

 

Tammy Wheelock  

        Richland County Deputy Clerk 


